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I support LD 1352, there are guys that have been working on the stern of scallop boats
for years that should have the option of an apprentice program like there is for 
lobstering instead of having to buy into the scallop lottery in hopes of being chosen. 
Not to mention the ones in the apprentice program would have gained the knowledge 
and experience that should go along with this line of work instead of giving license to 
someone in the lottery who has never been scalloping before. 


